
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

 

 

 

Milan, 5 May 2017 – Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces the update of corporate events 

scheduled in 2017. 
 

 

Meetings of the Board of Directors to discuss on: 
 

 

Interim Management Statement at 31 March 2017 9 May 2017 

 

 

Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. will inform the market as soon as it decides on the dates set for 

the events whose time bands was published in the corporate calendar 2017. 

 

 
For further information: 

 

 
Media contacts:  

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group:  

Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Mob. 335/1350144 

 

Investor Relations:  

Raffaella Romano Tel. 02/3022.3728 

 


